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Oregon special education is in crisis. Under funding and under staffing education for 

decades has culminated in a dire situation for our students who rely on us the most. 

Educators and school staff are continuously patching together supports and often are 

not meeting legal requirements guaranteed to our students and families. Do what is 

right and fully find out schools and especially special education. 


